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 Growing from the Roots 
   

Volunteer Grandparents Photo Contest 
   

 

This July, Volunteer 

Grandparents will be 

hosting the launch of 

Growing from the Roots. 

Working in part with the 

Burnaby Public Library 

we’ve secured the McGill 

Branch Meeting Room on 

Saturday, July 24th at 

11:00am. There will a 

story time and then a few 

excerpts from the book 

will be read. There will 

also be a coloring contest 

and of course, snacks and 

refreshments for all. 

We’ll finish up with 

presentations to 

contributors and 

sponsors. We hope to 

gain some exposure for 

our program and 

promote the benefits of 

intergenerational 

volunteering to the 

community. This event 

is open to the public, so 

if you know anyone that 

would like to attend feel 

free to invite them 

along. 

 

We would love for all 

volunteers and families to 

come out and show their 

support! ◊ 

 

Our Sponsors include: 

 

 
 

 

 

Intergenerational 
relationships are special 

to all of us in unique 
ways. This summer, 

Volunteer Grandparents 

is holding a 
photography contest 

which asks, ‘What does 
your grandparent or 
grandchild mean to 
you? ’ 

 

 

 

Take a picture that 
represents how your 

grandparent or 
grandchild has impacted 

your life, and you will 

be entered into a 
contest to win two 

Playland One-Day 
PlayPasses. Some of 

the picture entries will 

be displayed on the 
Volunteer Grandparents 

website. ◊ 

 

 

Send photos to 

Volunteer Grandparents 
by email at 

info@volunteergrandpar
ents.ca or by mail (203-

2101 Holdom Avenue, 
Burnaby, BC, V5B 0A4).  

We eagerly await your 
photos!   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events: 

Growing from the 

Roots Book Launch: 

A storytime and book 

reading featuring 

stories from our 

volunteers and families 

Where: McGill Branch- 

4595 Albert St. 

Burnaby (The library is 
located one block north 

of Hastings Street, just 
east of Willingdon 

Avenue) 
When: Saturday, July 

24th, 11:00am 

 

Volunteer 

Appreciation Event 

and Chevron’s Movie 

in the Park: 

Who: Everyone! 

Where: Confederation 

Park, Burnaby 

When: Sunday, August 

29th, at 3pm 

Why: To thank our 

committed volunteers 

and enjoy a nice 

afternoon in the park 
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